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Manon Levesque

From: Greg Pietersma - Executive Director <pietersma@cornwallchamber.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 10:39 AM

To: Manon Levesque

Cc: Joshua Casselman; Shannon Tierney; Eric Bergeron; Justin Towndale; Hassan Rafiei

Subject: Pitt Street Closure

[External E-mail] 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 

know the content is safe. 

Hi Manon,  

Thank you and the City staff for working so hard to get this initiative off the ground. Creating the Promenade provided 

the Pitt Street businesses between First and Second the opportunity to expand on the sidewalk to appeal to more 

customers in a manner that respected COVID-19 Guidelines.  

With the Province moving to Stage 3 of the reopening plan and the introduction of indoor dining and greater instore 

capacity, the continued closure of Pitt Street is no longer required. My fellow Pitt Street business owners and I would 

ask that the remaining dates to close the section of Pitt Street between Second and the entrance to the mall be 

cancelled immediately.  

Please extend our gratitude to all departments and individuals involved in making this a possibility. 

  

Hassan Rafiei, Owner 

Schnitzels European Flavours  

Josh Casselman 

President, DBIA 

 

 

 
 


